Accomack County Board of Elections
January 25, 2022
Accomack County Registrar’s Office

Board Members Present Mrs Rogers, Ms. Olsen Dr. Omwake and General Registrar/Director of Elections
Ms. Shrieves

Chair Olsen called the meeting to order at 2:06PM. It was learned that Ms. Shrieves needed to be in an
Elect training session occurring as we met. The Board agreed to read the registrar’s update notes as
apposed to a verbal presentation and immediately excused her to attend the training. Mrs. Rogers
made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 16, 2021 meeting. It was seconded by Ms.
Olsen and passed with a unanimous voice vote. Mrs. Rogers moved that all members retain the same
positions they served in 2021. This motion was seconded by Ms. Olsen and passed by unanimous voice
vote. In calendar 2022, Ms. Olsen will serve as chair, Mrs. Rogers as vice chair and Dr. Omwake as
secretary. After the board reviewed the registrar's update notes, Dr. Omwake requested the chair to
contact the registrar with some follow up questions concerning the status of the budget preparations,
the status of voting machine updates and the status of the poll book updates. It was agreed that an
email copied to aill would be appropriate. The board held a brief discussion of the process of nhominating
election officials that will occur at the February meeting. The next meeting was set for Tuesday

February 22, 2022 2PM. Dr. Omwake moved to adjourn, 2™ Ms. Olsen followed by a unanimous voice
vote. Chair Olsen adjourned the meeting at 2:36PM.

Respectfully submitted
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